
 
Message to Families:  

March 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We were notified today that a person has tested positive for coronavirus (COVID-19).  Contact tracing 

has been conducted and staff and students that are considered close contacts have been contacted.  As 

a result of this information, we will move to virtual instruction with our Junior class from Thursday, March 

4 through Tuesday, March 16.  We will continue with in-person instruction with all other grade 

levels at this time.  If there is a need to change to virtual instruction with additional students, we will 

send communication as soon as this is determined.  In-person instruction with our Junior class will 

resume on Wednesday, March 17.  

 

Siblings and family members of a possible exposure are not required to quarantine unless they come into 

contact with a person who tests positive.   

 

ACT testing scheduled for March 9 has been postponed and will take place at a later date.  The date will 

be communicated to you as soon as we have confirmation.  Other school events are being reviewed and 

if there are changes to current plans these will be communicated via School Messenger.   

Any students or staff members experiencing illnesses with symptoms resembling those of coronavirus 
should contact their healthcare provider. The symptoms of coronavirus are similar to the regular seasonal 
influenza and include fever, lethargy, lack of appetite, and coughing. Some people with coronavirus have 
reported additional symptoms, such as loss of taste and smell, a runny nose, sore throat, nausea, vomiting, 
and diarrhea.   
 
If you have questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Beranek 
Superintendent 
Argyle School District 
miberanek@argyle.k12.wi.us 
608-543-3318  x304 
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